
 

 
Welcome Class of 2025 Diamondbacks! 

 

Your registration packet that you receive from the middle school will include the materials you will need to 
register as a Union Mine student for the 2021-2022 school year. Supporting materials and additional information 
can be found on the ​UMHS web page ​under​ ​the​ “Future Students” tile ​at  ​http://umhs.eduhsd.k12.ca.us  

These forms must be completed and returned to the ​middle school office or the Union Mine 
Administrative Office​ by February 11th, 2021​.  

❏ Registration Packet 
❏ New Student Enrollment Information Form 
❏ Home Language Survey  
❏ EDUHSD User Agreement and Parent Permission 
❏ Athletic Information *Optional 

❏ Course Request Form  

If you do not receive a registration packet from your middle school, please stop by the front office during 
business hours to get a packet. Packets can also be mailed to your home if needed. Please review the course 
descriptions carefully and use this information when making course requests for the 2021-2022 school year. 
The 2021-2022 Course Directory can be found on the District Office website (​http://umhs.eduhsd.k12.ca.us/​) 
under Educational Services and Course Information.  

If you have additional questions, please review our ​FAQs for Incoming 8th Grade Families ​and the informational 
material on the UMHS website.  

On Tuesday, February 9th, 2021 at 5:30 PM, there will be a virtual 8th Grade Parent/Student Information 
Night. Virtual Meeting Information:  

● When: February 9, 2021 at 5:30 PM  
● Topic: UMHS 8th Grade Parent/Student Night 2021  
● Please click the link below to join the webinar:  

http://bit.ly/UMHS2025InfoNight 

Sincerely,  

The UMHS Administrative Staff  

 

http://umhs.eduhsd.k12.ca.us/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1vql-bbXB1Jhw_KkumzPJ1EBEv3P8FJng4VNzdeilxyE/edit?usp=sharing
http://bit.ly/UMHS2025InfoNight

